Minutes of a Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees
Aspermont Independent School District
March 20, 2023

At a regular scheduled meeting of the Aspermont Independent School District
Board of Trustees held on March 20, 2023, members Lorenzo Calamaco, Dana
Berry, Jennifer Hodges, Ray Bradley, Tres Myers, and Brandon Criwell were
present along with Superintendent Zach Morris. Also in attendance were Kristin
Marsh, Trent Van Meter, Tiffany Potts, and Trish Hurt.

Board President Lorenzo Calamaco called the meeting to order at 6:32 p.m.

Mr. Morris led the invocation followed by Lorenzo Calamaco leading the pledges.
No one addressed the Board in an open forum.

Ray Bradley motioned to approve the minutes from February 2023 as presented.
Motion was seconded by Bay Hecht. Motion passed unanimously.

Next, trustees moved to the bills from February 2023. Motion was made by
Brandon Criswell to approve the bills. Bay Hecht seconded the motion. Motion
passed unanimously.

Jennifer Hodges made a motion to approve the cancellation of the AISD Trustee
Election on May 6, 2023. Tres Myers seconded the motion, all were in favor.

Trent Van Meter informed the board that the district would be participating in a
canned food drive to benefit the local food pantry. Incentives have been announced
to all students. State Interim tests went well, core teachers are prepared for STARR
testing.

Tiffany Potts reported that 4 girls competed well at CX Debate, track season has
been successful, interim testing is underway, and lots of spring activities are
happening.

Superintendent Morris informed the Board that enrollment for the district was up to
207. Revenues are approximately 60% expended and 85% received. The
permanent school fund is holding steady. Superintendent Morris presented the
Board with the lone quote that has been received thus far for the gym renovations.

Next the Board of Trustee moved to closed session at 7:05 pm.



